
Greg Able
P.  0.  Box 71
Alexandria, I.A 71309-0071

February 22, 2023

Loretta Hill, Technology Specialist
East Carroll Parish School District (ECPSB)
514 3rd Street
Lake Providence, IA 71254

Subject: Dempsey Business Systems of Louisiana Letter of Reference

Dear Ms.  Hill:

Dempsey Business Systems of Louisiana (DBS) has requested a letter of reference
from the City of Alexandria, Louisiana. For the past, several years DBS has been a
trusted provider of Information and Technology products and services to the City
of Alexandria. They have provided us with professional and quality services, and I
know that whenever I need anything, I can count on their team to help me out
regardless of the situation. Let me express my satisfaction with the
communications & customer service Dempsey Business Systems of Louisiana
provide us.

Regards,

%e; ;:ir.        -

Information Systems Manager
City of Alexandria, Louisiana
Office Phone:  (318) 449-5194


